
Justification for Non-Substantive Change Request

1405-
0003

Application/License for Permanent Export of Unclassified Defense
Articles and Related Technical Data

DSP-5

1405-
0023

Application/License for Temporary Export of Unclassified Defense
Articles

DSP-73

This is a non substantive change request to remove “Request for Prior Approval (22 CFR 126.8)”

option from the DSP-5 Block 20 and the DSP-73 Block 23 in PM/DDTC’s Case Management 

System The Defense Export Control and Compliance System (DECCS). The reference no longer 

exists in the ITAR and should not be an option for users to select.  This non-substantive change 

request does not request to make changes to the approved forms, other than removing the 

outdated ITAR reference.  

DDTC is not making changes to the information being collected or the means through which it is

submitted, we are simply removing an obsolete ITAR reference from the DECCS applications.  


